
Shooters,
Thank you all for 
attending our April 
USPSA match. We had 
a total of 62 shooters 
for the match with 

Peter Brickner taking 
the overall high shooter position. 
The results can be viewed at the 
following link. 

https://practiscore.com/results/
new/35018

     I have a couple of observations 
from the match that have been 
passed on to me by other shooters 
and observed personally as well. 
The first thing is the Matamoras 
range is a cold range during an 
event.  At no time should a shooter 
have a loaded firearm unless under 
the direct supervision of a range 
officer.  While you may feel that you 
are confident in your gun handling 
abilities to carry a loaded firearm, 
this is a safety issue and a match 
is no place for a lapse in safety 
protocol. Second, safe tables areas 
are not areas to handle magazines 
or loaded firearms. Any shooter 
found doing so will be disqualified 
from the match. Finally, the match 
took way too long for five stages.  
We will be looking at adding a fifth 
squad to help with flow and timing.  
     The forecast leading up to the 
match was rather bleak so I have to 
say that the weather we had for the 
match could not have been better.  
I hope everyone had a great time.  
Our next match will be May 21st. 
This is a third Sunday due to 
Memorial Day and not our typical 
fourth Sunday.

    Thank you,
    Nathan

NATHAN BLAEDE

matchnews
VOL. 7 • No. 1	                        APRIL 2017

MATAMORAS ROD & GUN CLUB



Match Action Photos - Stage 1
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